
County of Ventura

Members Advocate for Proposals 
that Lift Up Ventura County

Members have a powerful 
voice and when we speak 

up we can affect real change, not 
just in our workplaces but also in 
our community.

On January 10th, members spoke up at 
the Board of Supervisors meeting and 
advocated for a vital set of common good 
proposals aimed at efforts happen.

The county rejected these proposals at the 
bargaining table. We will continue to fight 
for these important community proposals.

“Every worker 
at the Human 
Services Agency is 
constantly serving 
the most vulnerable 
in our community, 
whether they are 
children at risk or 
families looking for vital services. We care 
about our clients and want them to be 
able to share in all the best of Ventura 
County,” said Bruce Goldenson, Client 
Benefit Specialist III at the Human Services 
Agency.
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These proposals will help lift up Ventura 
County and allow county workers and 
county residents to live and thrive in our 
community. We will continue to work with 
community allies and hope to partner 
with the county to make these important 
efforts happen.

The Board of Supervisors voted to approve 
the Memorandum of Agreement with SEIU 
721 during that same board meeting. This 
was the second and final reading of the 
Memorandum of Agreement.

Visit http://721.seiu.org/luvc-proposals 
to see details on these vital community 
proposals.
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